

## **New Park Primary Academy**

Skipton Road, Harrogate, HG1 3HF **T:** 01423 503011 **E:** admin@newparkacademy.co.uk **W:** www.newparkacademy.co.uk

22 October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am excited to announce that we have been able to rebook a residential visit for Year 3/4 in May 2021. Plans for our first ever Year 3/4 residential were scuppered by Coronavirus last year. We are determined that the children do not miss out on their chance to enjoy a residential visit and have rebooked two trips to Nell Bank next Summer.

Nell Bank is a fantastic outdoor education centre just outside of Ilkley. We will be the only group on site during our stay and have sole use of the adventure facilities. Our visit has been provisionally booked for **Monday 17<sup>th</sup> May to Wednesday 19<sup>th</sup> May 2021** for Years 3 and 4. The visit is subject to a Coronavirus risk-assessment and we will of course, follow all guidance available at the time.

The cost of this trip is £131.00 per child. This includes travel between the school and Nell Bank, accommodation, food and a full programme of activities. We have been very conscious of keeping the cost of this trip as low as possible and the visit represents excellent value given the quality of instruction and care offered to the children.

There are some pupils for whom we receive additional funding, known as Pupil Premium, some of which we can use to further reduce costs. If your child is eligible for free school meals, you will receive a separate letter regarding this.

We would be grateful if you could complete the attached reply slip and return this to the office by **Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> November 2020**.

There are five key dates for payments to be made via ParentPay:

- 30 November 2020 = £31.00 (non-refundable, unless the trip is cancelled)
- 31 December 2020 = £25.00
- 29 January 2020 = £25.00
- 26 February 2020 = £25.00
- 31 March 2020 = £25.00

Please make payments via ParentPay only.

As with all our trips, you are under no obligation to pay and your child will not be disadvantaged if you choose not to. However, if there are insufficient contributions the residential will be cancelled.

If you have any questions or queries, then please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Mold







## **New Park Primary Academy**

Skipton Road, Harrogate, HG1 3HF **T:** 01423 503011 **E:** admin@newparkacademy.co.uk

**W:** www.newparkacademy.co.uk

## Residential Trip to Nell Bank - May 2021

I give permission for	to attend the Years 3/4 residential visit to
9 :	day 17 <sup>th</sup> May to Wednesday 19 <sup>th</sup> May 2021.
Signed Parent/Carer:	
Date:	



